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BPC met on April 24 and focused on a number of issues. For instance, 

• Class Cancellation Referral: the BPC reviewed the revised guidelines which passed the first 

reading already. The revisions include some suggested changes raised by the senators in the last 

meeting.   

• Faculty Hiring Priorities and Funding for Student Services: the BPC discussed the proposed 

change to consider tenure density, but there was concern that this metric could be misleading 

when course offerings decrease, and part-time faculty are not hired.  

• BPC discussed the left referrals, including time blocks and space utilization. These two referrals 

will be addressed in the AY 2025-2026. 


